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HERTFORD ST ANDREW

CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

CALTON AVENUE

HERTFORD

SG14 2EP 
                                                                           Head Teacher: Ms R Sutherland Cooper
                                                                
       Acting Deputy Head: Mrs C Sampson
15th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone to our new nursery class, Elm class. I am Mrs Beardsall, the class teacher and I am looking forward to getting to know you better. Mrs Brace-Day also works with Elm class in the morning, supporting and assisting the children. We want to thank you, in advance, for your support in settling your child into the Elm class routines and expectations.  
As will all new starts there are a few things that I want to bring to your attention. 

We provide a healthy snack every day at our snack table, which your child is free to use throughout the morning. If possible, please provide a named bottle of water so they may have a drink throughout morning. We also provide milk to those who want it. If you have not signed up for milk, please ask for a form, especially as it is free. 

To help us care for your child, please can you let us know of any allergies or health issues they might have. We can then plan and organise our time at Nursery to accommodate everyone’s needs. 

As the children often get messy or carried away with their play it would be good for each child to have a spare set of named clothes, including a spare set of underwear. Please can you put them in a named bag for their peg. Also, as we play both outdoors and indoors during the morning please can you make sure children wear appropriate clothes such as coats, hats and footwear, especially when it is wet or cold. 

We help the children develop their physical skills, both large and small, through a variety of activities such as using the play equipment provided or indoor activities such as dancing, threading and mark making. In time we will start to have specific PE sessions on a Thursday, when it would be helpful to wear PE clothes. 
Whilst in Nursery we want to encourage the children to enjoy stories and books through a variety of ways. Every child will be allowed to choose a library book to be shared at home with an adult. A named reading record is there to record how much your child has enjoyed their book. Please return the book and reading record together, so your child can borrow another one.   

Lots of information regarding the school and Elm class can be found on the school website. There are regular updates and correspondence, as well as class pages which include photographs with explanations of the different learning that takes place in the classroom. Our focus story and rhyme for the week will be posted on the class page, so you are aware of what we will be exploring together, 
I hope you find this information helpful. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything you would like to discuss further or if you have any questions. 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Beardsall
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Love Learning. Aim High. Trust God

[image: image3.jpg]Ofsted

Good
Provider





